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North-Eastern Hill University 
District: East Khasi Hills, Shillong- 793022 

Meghalaya (India) 

The Entrance test for admission into the Ph.D. programme in Mathematics which was 
scheduled on the 10th December, 2024 is now postponed to 27th February, 2025. The test will 
commence at 10.30 a.m. till 1.30 p.m. in Mathematics Department, NEHU Shillong. 

Date: O2-12- 0A 

Eligible candidates will be called for an interview on 28th February, 2025 in the 
Conference Room of the Department. The time of the interview will be notified later. 

SH Email: hodnath@nchu.ac.in 

Head, Department of Mathematics 
NEHU, Shillong. 

Head 
Department of Mathematics 
North-Eastern Hil! University 

Shillong 793022 

dHIsTwcbsite: www.nchu.ac.in 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

